
From: Wingo, Karen <Karen.Wingo@dss.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/30/2015 3:09:50 PM
Subject: Fwd: Requests for Refugee Case Information

FYI 
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:
 

From:  "Addison, Dorothy" <Dorothy.Addison@dss.sc.gov>
 
Date:  November 20, 2015 at 11:49:31 PM EST
 
To: "Wingo, Karen" <Karen.Wingo@dss.sc.gov>, "Bailey, Karama" <Karama.Bailey@dss.sc.
gov>
 
Subject: Fw: Requests for Refugee Case Information

FYI

Dorothy A. Addison, State Coordinator
Refugee Resettlement and Non-Emergency Repatriation Services
South Carolina Department of Social Services
P O Box 1520
Columbia, SC 29202-1520
email: dorothy.addison@dss.sc.gov
Ph: 803-898-0989   Fax: 803-898-7156

From: Berdinner, Kiera <BerdinnerKR@state.gov>
 
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2015 6:26 PM
 

Subject: Requests for Refugee Case Information
 
Dear Colleagues,
 
There have been a number of recent questions regarding how affiliates should respond to requests for specific 
refugee case information.  Information regarding individual refugee cases that may be received by local 
resettlement agencies or the State Refugee Coordinators is considered confidential.  Requests for specific 
refugee case information outside of the normal process for provision of services should be directed to the 
Department of State’s Bureau of Population, Refugees, and Migration (PRM).
 
In order to release refugee information, PRM will need to receive an official letter from the requesting entity’s 
headquarters or a local or state official’s office, on letterhead, stating:
 

·         The specific purpose of the request, including information regarding any real or potential investigation 

mailto:Wingo,%20Karen%20%3CKaren.Wingo@dss.sc.gov%3E
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
mailto:Dorothy.Addison@dss.sc.gov
mailto:Karen.Wingo@dss.sc.gov
mailto:Karama.Bailey@dss.sc.gov
mailto:Karama.Bailey@dss.sc.gov
mailto:dorothy.addison@dss.sc.gov
mailto:BerdinnerKR@state.gov


the requested information will be used for;
·         The office and name of the requester, and who has authorized this request within the chain of 

command; and
·         The exact information being requested.

 
The request may be addressed to Lawrence Bartlett, Director of the Office of Admissions and sent to the 
following email address: 
PRM-Admissions-Inquiries@state.gov. Once the Department of State has received this request, we will 
determine if and how the requested information may be released.
 
 
This email is UNCLASSIFIED.
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